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Robert Gerber and Scott Fisher Discuss 
Law Firm Succession Planning with Aon 
Professional Services
Robert “Bobby” Gerber and Scott Fisher, the current and 
former managing partners of Neal Gerber Eisenberg, 
were recently featured in the Aon Professional Services 
article “Handing Over the Reins: Lessons from a 
Leadership Transition.”

Bobby and Scott discuss firm culture, dealing with 
unforeseen challenges when implementing the transition 
and developing long-lasting inclusion initiatives.

Click here to read the interview.
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